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Ms. Inga Bejer Engh
Ombudsman for Children in Norway

taking into account the cooperation between the Polish and Norwegian Ombudsmen 

within ENOC, I would like to extend an invitation for you to visit my Office in Warsaw. 

Our meeting would be a great opportunity to get to know each other and exchange 

experiences of our institutions regarding their functioning, scope of authority and the issues 

we deal with. 

I would be happy to learn about the Norwegian legal standards of children’s rights 

protection. I will also gladly provide you with information about the Polish legal system 

regulating the situation of children and the system of upbringing.

I am open to all forms of cooperation with my Norwegian counterpart.

I am looking forward to your kind reply. My suggestion is to set up a meeting in the 

beginning of March with all details to follow. It seems that such short notice might be an 

advantage for both parties, especially considering recent diplomatic developments which were 

widely publicized. I remain open to any suggestions.

I believe that the cooperation between our institutions will be fruitful. I think all 

mutual efforts as well as sharing experiences lead to better and more effective work 

in the field of children’s rights protection. 

Be so kind to note the contact person on our part: Ms. Agata Jasztal, Head of Foreign 

Affairs and Constitutional Department at the Office of the Ombudsman for Children (phone 

no. +48 22 583 66 27, email: agata.jasztal@brpd.gov.pl).

Warsaw, 13 lutego 2019
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